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From: "Struthers, Brent" <brent.struthers@neustar.biz> 
<lewis.deboard@state.tn us> 

,- * 
TO: ,--,?, ':.r> 15 b,'ji:[.::: ,ju 
Date: 2/3/2006 7:56:44 AM 

,/\;b; 1 Eb 8 

Subject: Prefix Move J.R.A. ~ ~ c \ ( E T  RC3M 
Lewis- 

I spoke with John Manning. He confirmed that a company must meet the 
months to exhaust and ut~lization criteria for the rate center into 
which they would like to move a pref~x. There also must be no ported 
numbers out of that prefix prior to the move. If the TRA were to issue 
an order approving the move of that pref~x from one rate center to 
another, even if the carrier d ~ d  not In 2008 meet the NANPA's 
requirements, then NANPA would allow the move. The carrier must submit 
the order with the request to move the pref~x when they submit that 
request in 2008. NANPA will not keep the order on flle In anticipation 
of the move two years down the road. Of course, who knows what new 
rules might be put into place In two years to negate what I say In this 
email, but under current rules I thlnk there are no problems:Thanks 

Brent Struthers 

Sr. Director, State Regulatory Affairs 

NeuStar, Inc. 

Office: 202-533-2698 

Mobile: 202-262-7043 


